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Republicans Protect Our Granite Advantage Healthcare Program 
  

Concord, NH – Senators Jeb Bradley (R-Wolfeboro) and Senator Regina Birdsell (R-Hampstead) 
released the following statement on the passage of Senate Bill 263, relative to Medicaid 
expansion: 
 
“Since 2014 we’ve charted our own path in providing expanded access to the Medicaid 
program, and our Granite State approach has helped make health care affordable for thousands 
of people as well as protected New Hampshire taxpayers. 
 
“Under this program, we’ve lowered health insurance costs and reduced uncompensated care 
costs at New Hampshire hospitals – a hidden tax passed on to employers and individuals with 
private insurance.  
 
“We’re grateful for the support of our Senate colleagues in supporting this important program 
for Granite State families.” 
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